





Caston Church of England Primary Academy

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney

The Street, Caston, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 1DD
Tel: 01953 483304 Email: office@caston.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk

16th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

We will be inviting parents back to our Collective Worship Assemblies from this week. You will receive a message inviting you to come into school and see your child/ren receive their certificate.

We have a new signing in procedure, which we kindly ask parents to do when they enter the school. There is a QR poster on the outside door as you enter reception, please scan this with your mobile phone, which will load up a page on your phone with a few questions to answer. This should make things quicker, easier and safer for everyone.

Kind Regards

Mrs Sarah Disney
Executive Head Teacher